
The best seats for the new production of “The Hip Hop 
Nutcracker” are in the lower loge, offering the best view 
and acoustics. They are on sale for $50-$100. 

For every ticket purchased by NoMAA supporters half 
of the money will go to NoMAA. The other half will help 
pay for SONOS Chamber Orchestra, the Washington 
Heights-based ensemble that will play live during 
the performance. And since the production is being 
produced by the United Palace of Cultural Arts, every 

ticket sold really supports three great uptown arts 
organizations.

And we’ll even waive the service fees!

To take advantage of this offer visit 
www.nomaanyc.org.

For more information contact NoMAA at 212-568-4396.

See the United Palace’s new 
holiday show & support NoMAA!


